
  

ASX Announcement         29th March 2021  

The Food Revolution Group to present at ConsumerOpps virtual 
investment conference  

 
 
The Food Revolution Group Limited (ASX: FOD, or ‘the Company’) advises that the CEO, Tony 
Rowlinson will be presenting at Market Eye’s ConsumerOpps virtual conference on Wednesday, 31 
March 2021.  The conference will be run over 31 March and 1 April, with some of ASX’s leading and 
emerging consumer companies presenting their strategy, and how they are building their brands 
during uncertain times.  
 
Keynote speaker for the event is entrepreneur Angus Kingsmill, former CEO of Mambo and Co-
Founder of Really Quite Good Investments.  
 
Attendance is free.  To register for the event and view the full program please go to: 
https://consumeropps2021.marketeye.com.au/  
 
The Food Revolution Group will be presenting at 3:30pm AEDT on Wednesday, 31 March 2021. 
 
This announcement was authorised by the FOD Board 

For more information, please contact:  

Tony Rowlinson     Steven Cail 
CEO & Managing Director    CFO 
+61 (03) 9982 1451   +61 407 822 084 

 
      
About The Food Revolution Group  

The Food Revolution Group Limited (ASX: FOD) is an Australian-based food processing company that 
uses a combination of conventional juice processing equipment and custom-developed equipment 
and processes to manufacture a range of high-quality juices, fibres, infused fruits and fruit waters 
that are sold as branded products or ingredients to customers domestically and overseas.  

FOD uses a range of processing technologies, including Current Counter Extraction (CCE) technology 
which was developed in conjunction with Australia’s CSIRO to extract juice from fruit and 
vegetables. Its processing facilities are located in Mill Park, Victoria.  

FOD is aiming to generate shareholder value through exploring opportunities for growth in the 
functional food, beverage and nutraceutical markets in Australian and key international markets, 
including China.  
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